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12/14/2020 

 
Product Change Notification 

KG series: Removal of VDE Approval 
 

 
 

To whom it may concern, 
 
Due to latest change on VDE certification, APEM has decided to remove the VDE approval on our KG 
series. 
 
This approval was limited to our double pole models, functions ON-OFF and ON-ON.  Codification of 
VDE products are different. Only part numbers that contain “VDE” were certified.  
 
Also, for same reason, APEM will be removing the “Fluorescent 220V or 110V”& “Neon 125V or 250V” 
lamp options from our catalog.  
 
After January 1st, 2021 all manufacture products will not have the VDE Certification. 
 
Regards, 
Ryan Chiarelli 
Product Manager – Switches & Indicators 
 


